
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Camille Johnson 
Dean, College of Letters, Arts, and Social Sciences 
3801 West Temple Ave, Pomona CA 91768 
csjohnson@cpp.edu 

Dear CLASS Colleagues, 

I am thrilled to finally be here on campus and joining the leadership team of the College 
of Letters, Arts, and Social Sciences! There is no better time, no more important time, to 
be working at a California State University dedicated to increasing access, providing 
meaningful educational experiences, and serving a diverse community.  

I want to thank Associate Dean David Horner and Dr. Neil Chaturvedi for their 
outstanding leadership as interim dean and associate dean over the past year. Their 
wisdom and heartfelt dedication to the faculty, staff, and students have left CLASS in an 
excellent position to build on its strengths and explore areas for growth.  

Over the coming weeks and months, I hope to meet all of you and learn your Cal Poly 
Pomona story. To kickoff that process, you’ll soon receive an invitation from Cynthia 
Perez for an informal social on Wednesday, June 12 at 1:00. If you are on campus that 
day, I hope to see you there! If you aren’t on campus, please know that we’ll have 
additional informal meet and greet events once the semester is underway. I look 
forward to seeing you next week, or in August. 

 

Kind regards, 


